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Temporary Suspension of Entry into China by Non-Chinese Nationals in the
Philippines Holding Valid Chinese Visas or Residence Permits

The Embassy of the People’s Republic of China in the Philippines has issued a
notice temporarily suspending the entry into China of non-Chinese nationals in the
Philippines holding visas or residence permits still valid as of 05 November 2020. The
Chinese Embassy and Consulates in the Philippines will no longer issue Certified
Health Declaration Form for individuals belonging to the above-mentioned
categories.

Entry by holders of diplomatic, service, courtesy or C visas will not be affected.
Foreign nationals visiting China for emergency needs may apply for visas at Chinese
Embassy or Consulates. Entry by non-Chinese nationals in the Philippines with visas
issued after 3 November 2020 will not be affected.

The suspension is a temporary response necessitated by the current situation
of COVID-19. The above-mentioned measures will be assessed in accordance with the
evolving situation and any adjustment will be announced accordingly.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

____ November 2020

Source : Notice on the Temporary Suspension of Entry into China by Non-Chinese
Nationals in the Philippines Holding Valid Chinese Visas or Residence Permits

http:/ /ph.china-embassy.org/eng/sedt/t1829559. htm
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